
 
Norbreck Bowling and Tennis Club 

Snooker Rules 
 

1. The snooker tables are open until 45 minutes after the bar closes at the end of the 
evening. the last players at the end of the night should ensure that the tables are covered. 
There is no requirement to cover the tables during the day.  

2. Games of snooker, table golf, table bowls and Mexican pool should cease after 45mins 
play when other club members are waiting to use the table.  

3. When playing table bowls the wooden chute should be placed on a mat to prevent 
damage to the cloth.  

4. Members or guests wishing to play snooker should write their initials on the board. If a 
persons initial is on the board they must be present in the club. All initials should be 
indicated for pairs or fours.  

5. Prior to snooker league matches the tables are reserved exclusively for team practice 
from 45 minutes before the start of the match. 

6. When tossing coins to determine order of play the coin should be kept away from the 
table to avoid damage to the cloth or other parts of the table.  

7. To avoid any possibility of damaging the cloth, players must not play without the snooker 
light being illuminated.  

8. Sitting on the cushion rails is not permitted. Food and drink is not allowed in close 
proximity to the tables.  

9. Changes to the upkeep, maintenance or servicing of the snooker facilities is within the 
sole remit of the snooker section chairman and secretary.  

10. The ironing of the tables is to be overseen by members of the snooker section committee 
only. 

11. Guests are not allowed to play snooker unless playing with a member of NBTC. 

12. Members or guests wearing soiled or unsuitable clothing are not allowed to use the 
tables. 

13. Children under the age of 12 are not permitted to use the snooker tables. 12-16 year olds 
are permitted to play until 8.00pm under the direct supervision and accompaniment of 
and adult member of NBTC. Junior members aged 16-18 have the same rights and 
conditions as an adult member. 

14. In order to comply with Health and Safety and/or licensing laws, members of the 
Executive Committee, the Snooker Section Committee and the Licensee reserve the right 
to close the snooker tables at any time without notice. 

 
Signed Ian Tolley (Chairman) on behalf of NBTC snooker section committee: 

Ian Tolley (Chairman) 
Tony Rinder (Secretary/Treasurer) 
Glyn Williams (Competitions Coordinator) 
Bernard Altham (Captains Coordinator, Deputy Treasurer) 
Simon Hamer (Fundraising)                                                                                         January 2014 


